
Bring in new pajamas for our pajama drive! All 
the pajamas go to children in need. The 
pajamas can be any size, baby to adults. Please 
drop of all the pajamas in the box at the front 
office. All pajamas must be in by December 9th. 
If you bring in a pair of pajamas you can wear a 
onesie or pajamas December 15th

Pajama Drive 
November 29-December 9 


